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From: Tim Noble   
Sent: 01 September 2022 07:00 
To: Licensing <Licensing@tandridge.gov.uk> 
Subject: Letter of support for new business  
 
To whom it may concern  
 
I’m writing to you this morning to show support for a new local business in the area (Lingfield 
Village) . 
 
As a local  living in the area I have found it hard personally to find a specialist in wines to add to my 
collection .  
 
This kind of business in a small community will bring specialty to the village . 
 
I’m fond of the village and my children attend the school there I have always felt that the village 
could attract more retail specialists and be known as The Artisans Village.  
 
If only more people saw how wonderful the area was .V LTD , I feel would be a grate start in making 
the village vibrant again . 
 
Myself and my Wife own a Clothing range and have often talked about opening retail space in the 
village , but we are apprehensive too, afraid of there not being enough to attract our specific 
clientele. 
 
A offering such as the proposed Wine and Cheese specialist coming it may make us reconsider retail 
space . 
 
In conclusion I believe this is a good start by you guys in helping out Lingfield retail and existing 
business . Only attracting the right sort of people to the area  
 
Bravo to you ,  
 
Many thanks  
 
Timothy Noble  
 


